
Wednesday, August 14th 
 
 

Welcome back to school!   
 
Boys/Girls Clark Cross Country- 6th, 7th, or 8th grade boys/girls interested in joining 
the Clark Cross Country team, practice starts today after school until 5:00 pm!  Please 
see Mr. Gustas in room 801, or Mrs. Cooper in room 709 if you have any questions.  

Parents:  If you need to pick your child up early from school, please send in a note, have your child bring it 
to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class at the time noted.  Thank 
you for your cooperation! 
 


